WEBINAR: NATIONAL CHILDHOOD LEAD POISONING PREVENTION EDUCATION WEBINAR FOR PEDIATRICIANS

Childhood lead exposure and poisoning is a sustained public health concern that affects half a million children in the United States. Consequences associated with lead exposure include decreased impulse control, learning difficulties, and conduct disorders. Pediatricians are in a unique position to offer anticipatory guidance, identify and treat the condition, educate, and advocate for policies that protect children. This webinar will build awareness of and capacity for lead screening among pediatricians and pediatric and non-physician clinicians. Specifically, this webinar will address: pediatric lead exposure as a present-day public health concern, the importance of screening and testing, and community level approaches to decreasing pediatric lead exposure.

LEARNING OBJECTIVES:

- 1. Increased understanding of the importance of testing children for lead in the context of pediatric practice and that lead exposure is a priority public health concern.
- 2. Increased confidence and understanding of their role as clinicians in detecting lead exposure in patients and blood lead level testing.
- 3. Increased comprehension of the CDC's Blood Level Reference Value and its utility.
- 4. Increased testing for lead in pediatric or other medical practices.



PANELIST INFORMATION

MaryKate Cardon, DNP, CPNP-PC (Moderator)

Mateusz Karwowski, MD, MPH

Alan Woolf, MD, MPH, FAACT, FAAP, FACMT

Gredia Huerta-Montañez, MD, FAAP

REGISTER TODAY

This Webinar is free of charge, however <u>prior registration is</u> <u>required</u>.

Date and time: Thursday, May 4, 2023 2:00 -3:30 PM Eastern Time (US & Canada)

Registration link: https://aap.webex.com/weblink/register/re8005ab4c809db8752a28e22b684138e

This webinar is supported by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of a financial assistance award totaling \$150,000 with 100 percent funded by CDC/HHS. The contents are those of the faculty and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by CDC/HHS, or the U.S. Government.